
LAKE LURE TOWN COUNCIL 

REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
Meeting Date:  November 9, 2021 

 

 

SUBJECT:  SASS Manhole Rehabilitation Project Bid Award 

 

AGENDA INFORMATION: 
 

Agenda Location: New Business  

Item Number: G 

Department:  Public Works  

Contact:  David Arrowood, Public Works Director  

Presenter:  Maurice Walsh, PE, LaBella Associates  

  

BRIEF SUMMARY:  The Town of Lake Lure has solicited bids for the subject project.  Bids 

were opened on November 8, 2021 for the project.  Town staff have reviewed the bids with LaBella 

Associates and announced the apparent low bidder.  Maurice Walsh, LaBella Associates has 

completed the necessary due diligence and is making a recommended action based on the 

responsible low bidder. 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION AND REQUESTED ACTIONS: To approve/deny the 

recommended action based on responsible low bidder. 

 

FUNDING SOURCE:  Water/Sewer Fund Equity Balance & ARP Funds  

 

ATTACHMENTS:   
 

STAFF’S COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS:  Staff recommends Council action 

regarding the recommended responsible low bidder. 

 
 


